
26th February 2021 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

Return to school  

Dear Parents, 

I’m sure you are all well aware that inline with government guidance we will be re-opening to all 

pupils from Monday 8th March.  We are really looking forward to welcoming everyone back and hopefully this 

normality will continue.   

You will have received an email this week providing full details of how the school will operate to ensure we are 

as covid safe as can be.  Please can I ask you to read this information and especially check your arrival and pick 

up times to avoid over crowding on the playground. 

Thank you for your on-going co-operation and with one more week of lockdown to go, the days getting longer 

and some sunshine to enjoy, I'm certain that the returning of all pupils will bring a lot of relief to us all. 

 

Uniform 

Thinking ahead to the return of all pupils on 8th March, some     

children (especially those who’s last attendance was on January 

4th,) may find that they have outgrown their uniform.  

In support of our Kingsfield community, if any families would like to 

donate their grown out of  uniform we would be very happy to 

accept this and recycle to anyone who is in need.  

If you would like to drop off or collect any uniform from school, 

please contact the school office on admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

or call 01782 973800. 

With this in mind, we do understand that finding uniform and 

school shoes that fit could be problematic so don’t be worried if in 

the first few  weeks  you need to find the closest alternative.  

In the meantime, you can order and collect any uniform from Smart 

School Uniform.  

https://www.smartacademyuniform.co.uk/kingsfield-first-school 

 

 

 

 

 

As school reopens, we are ensuring the before and 

after school club is safe and Covid secure.  

With this in mind and in order to secure your child’s 

place, please ensure you are booking in advance 

by Wednesday for the week ahead. If your booking 

pattern is consistent and       required continuously, 

weekly bookings are not necessary. 

Please email all booking requests to                                                  

koolkids@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

A reminder that currently the before and after school 

club is only open from 8:00am and closes at 5:15pm. 

When booking your spaces for before and after 

school club for after the 8th March, please specify 

roughly what time you will require. This will help us to 

finalise and adjust the timings where necessary.  

The Children First Learning Partnership Multi Academy Trust: Director Vacancy 

 

We currently have a vacancy on the Directors Board of our Multi Academy Trust.   

This is an exciting opportunity for someone who would like to contribute to the strategic            
leadership of our Trust. Please click here for further details: 

http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacancies 

http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacancies


   Star of the Week In School 

 Little Ladybirds  -  Eddie Deakin 

 Clever Caterpillars - Keisha Davenport 

 Busy Bees - Bodhi Russell 

 Terrific Tigers - Grace Hudson 

 Charming Cheetahs -  Leo Cristini 

 Perfect Panthers - Eleanor Martin 

 Learning Lions - Austin Postlethwaite  

 Super Squirrels - Harriet Stainthorp 

 Wise Owls -  Elouise Barkess 

 Fantastic Foxes -  Emily Meir  

   Remote Star of The Week 

 Little Ladybirds -  Isabelle Barber  

 Clever Caterpillars – Frankie Aspey 

 Busy Bees - George Cashmore 

     Terrific Tigers - Imogen Hazell 

 Charming Cheetahs - Reggie Casewell 

 Perfect Panthers -  Evie Cashmore 

 Learning Lions - Abigail Findlay  

 Super Squirrels - Mason Beresford  

 Wise Owls - Fletcher Harvey 

 Fantastic Foxes -  Zac Walley 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy  

We currently have a vacancy for a Lunchtime               

Supervisor for Kingsfield and Oxhey. 

If you are interested or know someone who may be, 

then please call into the school office for an application 

pack.  

The position is term time only from 12:00 - 1:00 each day 

with an hourly rate of £8.55.  

We look forward to hearing from you!  

Theme of the week  

Having hope  

Early Years Reminders  

Prior to the lockdown all Nursery parents were asked to call into the school office to sign 

their child’s Early Years Funding Parent Declaration Form. If you haven't already done so, 

please pop into the main office to get this signed no later than Friday 12th March.  

We are also outstanding copies of birth certificates for some pupils. You will have received 

reminder texts about this. Please ensure you have brought this in to the school office so a 

copy can go into your child’s file no later than Friday 12th March.  

Thank you  

Our Local Superstars! 

We are all so proud of Max & Alice, who have 

both made it their mission to tidy up Biddulph 

with some litter picking.  What an amazing 

contribution to our local community—your 

hard work, commitment and desire to do 

good is fabulous to hear about.  Thank you. 

  

 

 

Reminder 

School will be closed on Thursday 6th May for the Police, Fire and 

Crime Commissioner and County Elections  


